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Due to the current unavailability of 'live' broker trading screens, EMTA recommends  
that market participants wishing to trade do so either directly 'face to face' or  
through voice broking mechanisms. In view of uncertainties regarding the effect that  
the situation in lower Manhattan may have on the ability to settle trades, counterparties  
may wish to prescribe trade settlement on a T+5 basis. 


